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Recommended Draft 

Please support the Shelter to Housing Continuum. The former ways of sheltering the houseless
(Transition Projects, for example) are simply not enough any more. We need options. This proposal
would offer different approaches to the crisis we currently face. Please consider more than "shelters"
for the poor among us. This is a complex situation that requires creative approaches. Shelter to
Housing Continuum is the way to go. Thank you.
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